
 

Mrs Madden’s Class News 
Friday 22nd March 2024 

 
As we approach the Easter break, we’ve been 
busy making our Easter cards.  On Tuesday, 
Jeremy from St Michael’s and All Angels church 
came to deliver his Easter assembly, the children 
loved his guitar playing! 
 
It was lovely to catch up with you all at Parents’ 
Evening this week, thank you for taking the time 
to attend. 
 
We’ve been learning about Spring this week and 
the weather certainly lived up to what we talked 
about – sunshine and showers! Please ensure 
your child brings a coat to school every day, 
thank you. 
 
When the sun shone, we’ve enjoyed lots more 
fresh air outside on the Trim Trail, playing 
football in the MUGA and fun with bubbles and 
more in our outside area. 
 
We break up next Thursday, 28th March. 
 
 

I hope you all have a wonderful weekend. 😊 
Mrs Madden  


